
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                         28th February 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Talent Show was absolutely brilliant again this year, I’m so glad that we went ahead on Friday.  
The acts and the judges were absolutely amazing and I’m very proud of everyone who took part.  
Our overall winner was Carmen, but every performance was excellent, what wonderful talent we 
have at Ladybridge, I’m so proud of every child. 
 
Thank you everyone who has bought a ticket for the School Council’s Movie Night on Wednesday 2nd 
March, please remember that all children need to be collected at 5pm. 
 

We are Celebrating World Book day on Friday 4th March, we have a 
professional storyteller coming into school to work with every class.  
Children can come to school in their pajamas ready for their story time. 
Please ask your children all about their day on Friday, it’s going to be 
lovley. 
 
As covid restrictions have now ended we will be changing the way that 
we let the junior children exit school at the end of the school day.  We 
will still be operating a one way system through the gate on Councillor 
Lane.  The junior children will all come out onto the playground as a 

whole class with their teacher and parents will collect their children from the playgound.  This new 
system will begin today.  I’ll be there to guide you if you’re not sure where to go. 
   

We are running our “Eggciting Eggs” competition 
for children in KS2, (Mrs Burke’s class, Mr 
Fenwick’s class and Mrs Davies’ class); we haven’t 
been able to do this for two years due to covid 
restrictions. The last time we did this competition 
the entries were absolutely superb, there was no 
limit to the children’s imagination.  I am so 
eggcited to see 
what they come 
up with this year.  

Children can make models, collages, decorate eggs, etc. prizes will 
be given for the most eggmaginative and eggcellent entry in each 
year group.   
 
For our younger children in KS1 and EYFS, (Mrs Goodwin’s class, 
Miss Woodworth/Mrs Kendry’s class and Miss Nugent’s class); there 
will be an Easter Bonnet Parade, again we haven’t been able to do 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.redtedart.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Mr-Men-Egg-Decorating-Diorama-for-the-School-Egg-Decorating-Competition.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.redtedart.com/35-great-school-egg-decorating-competition-entries/&docid=VCmOjoDH20qAKM&tbnid=Lb28jLgpMZoZgM:&vet=10ahUKEwj4-8GD3O7SAhXILMAKHdvFDiY4yAEQMwgOKAwwDA..i&w=600&h=400&safe=strict&bih=805&biw=1440&q=real egg diorama&ved=0ahUKEwj4-8GD3O7SAhXILMAKHdvFDiY4yAEQMwgOKAwwDA&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.bluemaize.net/im/baby/easter-bonnet-8.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.bluemaize.net/baby/easter-bonnet&docid=SwIzMyGMetQiaM&tbnid=SlYHToGxnflQUM:&vet=10ahUKEwi6mOamoM3ZAhULBsAKHbACCQkQMwiZAigqMCo..i&w=3000&h=3000&safe=active&bih=805&biw=1440&q=child's easter bonnet&ved=0ahUKEwi6mOamoM3ZAhULBsAKHbACCQkQMwiZAigqMCo&iact=mrc&uact=8


 

this for two years due to covid restrictions but the last time we did it the children looked bright and 
beautiful. There will be prizes for the most imaginative and beautifully decorated bonnets.   Please 
send entries in on Friday 1st April.  I will send details of the time of the Easter Bonnet Parade closer 
to the date.   
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  

 Wednesday 2nd March - School Council Movie night to raise money for Cancer Research UK 

 Tuesday 22nd March - Parents Evening 

 Thursday 24th March – Parents Evening 

 Thursday 31st March 9.15 – Easter Service at All Hallows church 

 Friday 1st April – Break up for Easter 

 Tuesday 19th April – Children return to school 

 Monday 2nd May - Bank holiday 

 Monday 9th May – SATS week year 6 

 Friday 27th May – break up for half term 

 Monday 13th June – Children return to school 

 Wednesday 27th July – Break up for summer holidays 

This Week our Class Captains are: 
 
Mrs Woodworth/Mrs Kendry –  Rosie for always persevering and trying hard in all her subjects. 
Miss Nugent –  Leo for an amazing first week back! 
Mrs Burke –    Mafalda for always aiming to be the best she can be- in her work and her friendships! 
Mr Fenwick –   Poppy for her improved effort with presentation. 
Mrs Davies –    Javis for a superb effort in every lesson. 
Mrs Parker –   Ryan for trying his best during orchestra. 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s Awards were given to Harry and Jack for aiming high in all lessons, well 
done to both. 
 
This week’s ‘Star Table’ winners are Lizzie and Ahed for their beautiful behaviour all of the time. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

The class with the best attendance last week was Miss Nugent’s class again with 94.4%, well done 
Miss Nugent’s class. 
 
Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 
- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 



 

 

8.55 each day.   
 
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

